

# Lantern Festival Update

Issue no 348



27 days until the Lantern Festival

w/e 11.01.19



## Lantern Festival News



As our annual Lantern Festival is fast approaching, we would like to take this opportunity to draw your attention to some key dates for your diary. This year, the event will be held on the evening of Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> February, meeting at school at 5.30pm for a 6pm start. Should we need to, we have a reserve date of Wednesday 13<sup>th</sup> February.

We have an exciting opportunity for parents/carers who are new to Lantern making to come along and join us for one of our 1-hour workshops on Friday 25<sup>th</sup> January. Please see times below. We hope you can make this and we look forward to sharing our annual tradition with you.

## Frame-making workshops

- Friday 25th January 9am until 10 am and 2pm until 3pm. 1 hour workshops for parents/carers new to Lantern making.
- Saturday 26th and Sunday 27th January 10am 3pm







Saturday 2nd February 10am - 4pm





During the lantern festival activities period, there will be no after school clubs, however Tilery After School club will still be running as normal. There will also be Year 6 SATS booster sessions still available for all Year 6 pupils to attend. Dates and Times to follow.

#### **HEADTEACHER'S NEWS**

Dear Parent, carer, pupil, friend of our school,

I hope you have all had a lovely Christmas holiday and a good start to the New Year.

It is the time of year when our minds begin to focus on our Community Lantern Festival. This year's workshops begin on the 25<sup>th</sup> January and will be daily (other than Sunday 3<sup>rd</sup> February), until the Parade, which will be at 6pm on Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> February. We are hoping that this will be a very special parade to mark our 10<sup>th</sup> anniversary. There is further information about the workshops etc in this newsletter but please contact school if you have any queries. I hope our pupils enjoy making their own lanterns and that parents/carers and former pupils enjoy making their very own family Lantern.

We will be having an E- safety assembly for pupils and parents at 1pm on Friday 25<sup>th</sup> January. More details will be sent out next week.

As we look forwards to another good year at our school, I would like to wish you the best for 2019.

J.P.Repton

### **FRIDAY BRAINTEASER**

Every two weeks, we will publish a Maths or English problem for you to solve! The answer will then be revealed in the following weeks newsletter along with the name of the winner!

This weeks is Maths..... Answers to Mrs Fender by Wednesday 16th January please.

Hungry Horace recently went on a Sponsored Walk to raise funds for new equipment at the local Hospital. His sponsor form looked like this:

Sponsor's Name	Amount	Total
- F	Per km	
Freda Frog	10 <sub>P</sub>	
Jolly Jim	15p	
Tall Tanya		£3
Silly Cilla	5p	
C.U.Jimmy	5p	
Albert Bodge		£2.50
Roland Heap	20p	
Nice Nigel	·	£4.50
Merlin Shriek	20p	
Carol Singer	25p	

Altogether, Horace collected £22.00 from his sponsors. How far did he walk?

My Answer is
Name
Year

#### ATTENDANCE - 17/12/18 - 21/12/18

Class Teacher	%	Position
Mrs Beamson	98	1st
Mrs Fearn	96.5	2nd
Mrs Pickering	96.2	3rd
Mr Cliff	92.6	4th
Mrs Rodgers	92.4	5th
Mrs Roberts	92.1	6th
Miss Gent	91.4	7th
Mrs Chapman	88.8	8th
Miss Hunt	88.6	9th
Mrs Fender	87.4	10th



